
Application submission for the International Arctic Winter
School is open

The SibFU Grant Center invites postgraduate
students of the university of all degree programs
with sufficient knowledge of oral and written
English to participate in the International Winter
Arctic School "POPs and Chemicals of Emerging
Arctic Concern (CEACs) in the Arctic under Climate
Change".

The school will be held online from 4 to 17 January 2021.

The school is supported by the International Project Office of the Harbin Institute of Technology, which is
included in the top 500 universities and in the network of participating organizations of the University of
the Arctic.

For assistance in preparing and registering an application, contact the SibFU Grant Center.
All details are available on the event page.

Consulting and assistance at SibFU:
Alyona Likhacheva (Ms), +7 (391) 206‒27‒39, alikhacheva [at] sfu-kras [dot] ru, пр. Свободный, 82А,
корпус № 24 (А), office 224-3
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